
 

The Motions & Proposals Committee is designed to ensure that motions are 
properly and completed formed and PCs are informed and educated on what 
they are voting on.  In addition, saving time and eliminating confusion. 
Any PC may introduce new business at a District Meeting.  However, to ensure 
that motions made from the floor are well planned, formed, and drafted, and to 
eliminate multiple amendments, bringing clarity on what is actually being voted 
on and avoiding delay during meetings, motions and proposals must be 
submitted to the Motions & Proposal committee prior to being voted on by the 
body. 

 


